
SPRINGDALE

October 23rd 9am-noon at Shiloh Square
Clean up supplies will be provided. Please wear clothes that are 
appropriate for picking up trash in a creek. Closed-toed shoes are 
recommended. Contact Jane at jmaginot@uada.edu

Participants are 
entered to win a 

guided fishing trip!

www.uaex.uada.edu/nwastormwater
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litter cleanup


